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Pro-Active Work and Incidents Attended 
Officers obtained a partial closure order for a property in Tidworth following reports of 

ongoing anti-social behaviour. Officers compiled together the required paperwork 
and PC Kinge presented this to a Magistrates Court who authorised the order which 

will remain in place for 3 months. This means that only the persons listed on the 
order are permitted to be into the property 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Officers attended a serious RTC involving a pedestrian and a vehicle. 

 

PCSO PERRY attended a multi-agency meeting at a local school to support a family 
who are repeat victims of anti-social behaviour which is having an impact on their 

wellbeing. 

Officers assisted in the search for a high-risk missing person 

PCSO PERRY attended a professionals meeting to discuss a young person who 
requires further support. Professionals discussed ongoing issues and identified 

several measures which can be taken to support the young person 

PCSO PERRY and PC KINGE met with other agencies to discuss and highlight 
concerns around a vulnerable young person. This allowed professional to evaluate 

what could be done to support and safeguard the individual 

 

 

 

 



 

Community Engagement 
 

PCSO PERRY held a community consultation at Chella’s café alongside Wiltshire 
Council Anti-Social Behaviour Officer Laura ROBINSON.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PC KINGE and Wiltshire Council ASB officer Laura Robinson held a community 
consultation targeted towards military personnel and family at Ordnance House on 

the 2nd of July 2025. This was to provide support and guidance for military families in 
the local area.  

 

Proactive engagement at the Tidworth Town Fair and attendance to incidents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Priority Patrols 
Patrols around Salisbury Plain SPTA area due to increased reports on anti-social 

driving 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Patrols of Wylye Road Playground due to anti-social behaviour and consumption of 
alcohol by those under 18 years of age. PC Kinge and PCSO House conducted 

clean-up/litter pick of location of alcohol.  

 

 



 

Volunteers Wanted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

PCSO PERRY- Goodbye 
PCSO PERRY is moving on from the Amesbury Neighbourhood Policing Team to 
continue her policing career as a police constable. I have thoroughly enjoyed my 

time in Tidworth, and I look forward to returning as a police constable.  

 

 

Changes 

PCSO Kaur will be responsible for the Tidworth area due to PCSO Perry departure. 
PCSO Kaur was the previous PCSO for Tidworth and knows it well. Tidworth has 

been added onto PCSO Kaur’s beat areas.  

From next month, August, there will be a joint Council Report covering Tidworth, 
Ludgershall and Ludgershall Rural.  

PC Kinge and PCSO Kaur work together on issues continuously and this will be a 
good way to demonstrate this work as well as comparing incidents/crime in the 

towns closest to you.  


